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Lorain Port Authority
319 Black River Lane
Lorain, Ohio 44052

Attn: Mr. R. Novak
Dear Rick,

The Tourism Committee of Lorain Growth Corporation would like to thank the Port
Authority for being a constant sponsor of the International Trees and Model Train Event.

It is hard to believe we are entering our fifth year. When the Lorain Port Authority asked if
we could create an event that would bring people to Black River Transportation Center
during the winter and Light Up Lorain, we were not sure if what we created would be such
a success. During the past four years nearly 14,000 people have visited us.

It just goes to show that if you build it they will come. We have been able to keep this event
free to the public but have accepted donations. With the donations and sponsorships of
many generous people, we have been able pay our bills and improve the display.

We know this is a combined event between our two organizations, but also realize there is
added cost to the port. We would like to help with the cost of the electricity.

Enclosed is a check for $300.00. We hope this will help to cover some of the extra expense
during the time we are in the building.
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Once again thank you for making this joint venture a success.

Sincerely, -

“Gail Bonsor
Chairperson
International Trees and Model Train Display
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